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The Education Committee has met regularly, virtually since Covid descended, 
providing advice about the docent volunteer program and survey as well as 
research for beginning to develop a curriculum project for the 3rd and 4th grades at 
Adams School.  This project, to accompany the 200 year celebration, will provide 
resources from the CHS archives concerning occupations and games: focusing on 
Castine in 1820, 1920 and the present.   Implementation has been postponed until 
2021. 
 
The current volunteer program has evolved from traditional docenting for the 
exhibit and now supports the team of volunteer guides for the Walking Tours and 
the Commons Tour.  This program began on July 8 with tours offered five days each 
week for the 2020 season through early October. 
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